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Friday 5th May 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Mrs Broadhurst 

 

Unfortunately due to health issues, Mrs Broadhurst will be leaving us after nearly 30 years at  

St Paul’s Peel CE Primary School. 

 

For those of you who know Mrs Broadhurst or have indeed been taught by her, you will be able to 

recollect her cheerfulness, her dedication to pupils, parents, staff and her passion for teaching 

children to read and her entertaining phonic sessions. 

 

On behalf of myself, staff, governors, pupils and parents we are indebted to her dedicated service 

to St Paul’s Peel CE Primary School and Little Hulton. 

 

We can’t imagine school without Mrs Broadhurst but wish her well and to remind her that our school 

door is always open for her and she will always be part of the St Paul’s Peel CE Primary School 

Family. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss Barker 

Headteacher 

 

 


